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March 16, 2020  

 

 

 

RE: DFS  COVID-19  PREPAREDNESS  REPORTING 

 

 

 

The Department of Finance Services (DFS) has issued a clarification 

that the reporting required under Circular Letter 5 (2020) DOES NOT 

APPLY to New York licensed insurance brokers unless DFS sent that 

broker the notice. 

 

This means most brokers are NOT subject to the reporting 

requirement. ELANY Bulletin 2020-10 is therefore withdrawn. 
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